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TAPE 68, SIDE A

006    CHAIR McCOY:  Calls the meeting to order at 3:05 p.m.

PUBLIC HEARING, SB 1023 AND SB 1025

014  SEN. MAE YIH,  DISTRICT 19: Submits and  summarizes testimony on
EXHIBIT A in SUPPORT of SB 1023, AND SB 1025.

103  CHAIR MCCOY:  What kind  of job  training and  programs are  you
talking about?

112  SEN. YIH: The job  training program that is  being administered by
Adult and Family Services. 120  CHAIR MCCOY: Do  you know how many  jobs
they are  getting for people to get them off of welfare?  What are they
training people for?

125  SEN. YIH: Responds and  continues with testimony in  support of SB
102 3, and SB 1025.

170  JUDY  MANIATES,  SPECIAL  EDUCATION  TEACHER,  SWEET  HOME  JUNIOR
HIGH: Submits and summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT B in SUPPORT of SB
1025.



250    JUDY MANIATES:  Concludes testimony on SB 1025.

276    CHAIR MCCOY:  How long do you mean when you say "long term
welfare"?

280    JUDY MANIATES:  Responds.

297    SEN. YIH:  Quotes statistics on welfare recipients (from EXHIBIT
A).

321  HOWARD WATLEY, RETIRED MILL WORKER, SWEET  HOME: Testifies in
SUPPORT of SB 1023 AND SB 1025.

352  SEN. MAE  YIH: Adds  that Vermont  is the  first state that  has
adopted President Clinton's two-year limit  on welfare benefits.

393  CHUCK SHEKETOFF, OREGON HUMAN  RIGHTS COALITION: Testifies in
OPPOSITION to SB 1023 AND SB 1025.

430    CHUCK SHEKETOFF:  Continues with testimony on SB 1023 and SB
1025.

TAPE 69, SIDE A

005  CHUCK SHEKETOFF: Continues with testimony in  OPPOSITION to SB
1023, AND SB 1025.

PUBLIC HEARING, SB 808

025    SEN. KERANS:  Asks questions on amendments to SB 808.

038    MIKE MERIWETHER:  Responds.

047  SEN.  BILL  KENNEMER,  DISTRICT  12: Testifies  in  SUPPORT  of  SB
808 . Supports the amendments offered by the Attorney General's Office
and the Board of Psychologist Examiners.  States that he  does not
support any

additional amendments.  Submits  testimony on  EXHIBIT  C  from ELLIOT

WEINER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, OREGON PSYCHOLOGICAL ASSOCIATION in SUPPORT
of SB 808.

071  DAVID SWEET, CHAIR, STATE BOARD  OF PSYCHOLOGIST EXAMINERS:
Testifies in SUPPORT of SB 808.

104  KENDALL  BARNES,  ASSISTANT  ATTORNEY  GENERAL:  Submits  and
summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT D in SUPPORT of SB 808. - Testifies  at 
the request  of  the State  Board  of Psychologist

Examiners, not  expressing  any position  of  the  Department of

Justice. -  Reviews the pending case Eckles v. Crookham.

154    CHAIR MCCOY:  Speaks to the pending case.

158    KENDALL BARNES:  Responds.



177    SEN. KERANS:  Speaks to the bill.

190    KENDALL BARNES:  Responds.

192    SEN. KERANS:  Discusses another amendment from Eckles' attorney.

200    KENDALL BARNES:  Opposes the amendment.  Continues with
testimony.

220  DAVID  YOUNG, OFFICE  OF EDUCATIONAL  POLICY  AND PLANNING: 
Submits and summarizes testimony on EXHIBIT E in SUPPORT of SB 808.

264  MARK  NELSON, PUBLIC  AFFAIRS COUNCIL,  OREGON  CHAPTER OF  THE
NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF  SOCIAL WORKERS:  Submits  and summarizes 
testimony on

EXHIBIT F in SUPPORT of SB 808.

WORK SESSION, SB 808

309  MOTION:  SEN.  KERANS:  Moves  the  ADOPTION  of  the  AMENDMENTS
to SB 808, hand engrossed by staff.

317          VOTE:  CHAIR MCCOY:  Hearing no objection, it is so
ordered.

320  MOTION:  SEN.  KERANS:  Moves  SB 808  as  amended,  to  the  Floor
with a DO PASS recommendation.

325   VOTE:   In  a   roll  call   vote,  all   members  present   vote
AYE. VICE-CHAIR SPRINGER IS EXCUSED.

327          CHAIR MCCOY:  It is so ordered.

CHAIR McCOY ADJOURNS MEETING AT 4:05 p.m.
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